
KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA, BSF, POKARAN 

EXAMINATION DEPARTMENT  

DATE: 27-03-2020 

Dear Parent,  

As per KVS Head Quarter letter no. F.No. 110350/01/2020-KVS(HQ)/Acad, dated: 24-03-

2020. All students from Class I to VIII are declared passed and they are promoted to next 

higher class. Session Ending Exam of few subjects could not be conducted because of 

Corona outbreak. Some student may not have appeared in exam due to medical illness. 

Those students are also declared passed and promoted. Parents are requested not to be 

worried about result. Our school and teachers are trying to provide softcopy Final Report 

Card in PDF format for Class I to VIII only. In case, any discrepancy appears in the report card 

please ignore it for time being. It will be rectified once school reopens. Parents of Class I to 

VIII can convey the problem to the class teachers. Report cards have already been sent to 

parents on their WhatsApp numbers. 

Best Wishes 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 


